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June 2025 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                                                            
  
Re: Your Child’s Report  
  
I am writing to let you know how we will share your child’s report and to give you information about their 
new teachers.  
 
All pupil reports will be sent via Arbor on Monday 14 July. They will contain results specific to the year 
group ie; Year 6 SATs results, EYFS GLD data, Year 1 Phonics results and the Year 4 Multiplication 
Checks. 
 
The pupil report will show attendance up to 4 July. Please note that we are required to record any 
lateness after 9.00am as a Late and any lateness after 9.30am as an Unauthorised Absence.  
 
On Monday 7 July you will receive an envelope which will contain your child’s self report and a letter 
informing you of your child’s new teacher and their classroom.  
 
There will be a whole school transition morning on Wednesday 9 July, where children will spend time 
with their new teacher in their new classroom for September. 
 
Parents (and children) can meet their new class teacher on Wednesday 9 July from 3.45-4.15pm. If you 
would like to take up this offer, please enter through the classroom doors and not the office.  
 
Should you have any concerns/queries about the report, please contact your class teacher directly to 
request a meeting which will be held on Wednesday 16 July between 3.45pm and 6.00pm. 
  
We look forward to seeing you at the meet the teacher event.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Corrine Penhale 

Headteacher 
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